
Year 3 were learning about 

fractions and were able to make 

their own fraction museum. 

     Children went around the 

class guessing their peers  

fractions 

Reception 2 are sorting water creatures. 

They were trying to find out whether they 

live in the sea or not. 

Year 6 discussed the EU referendum 

and had a mini class vote.  
Year 1V enjoyed  

their weekly mental 

maths lesson. 

Ratha Yatra … Check the Ratha Yatra 

edition to view photos 

Nursery have been looking 

at changes while making 

gloop and  observing the  

changes over time.  

Reception 1 are practicing 

their phonics. 

Year 4 kirtan 

group played joyfully to the 

deities during Ratha Yatra. 

Year 5 grew plants in Science. They 

tested the different conditions some 

plants can grow in. 

Year 2 are learning about 

the plague. 
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